
From: Audrey Sochor [mailto:audrey@stclairfoundation.org]  
Sent: Thursday, March 08, 2018 11:18 AM 
To: Notice Comments 
Subject: CFSCC Response to Notice 2017-73 
 
Please find attached the Community Foundation of St. Clair County’s comments on Notice 2017-73. 
 
Take care,  
 
Audrey Sochor 
Community Foundation of St. Clair County  
www.stclairfoundation.org  
810-984-4761 
 
Your Passion. Our Commitment. 
Individually or collectively, we’ll do great things together.  
 

http://www.stclairfoundation.org/









